
Analysis of 70 recent 
development projects in 40 
municipalities in the Denver 
region, based on student case 
studies, for an 
education/teaching article 

Over the last 6 years, students in Dr. 
Makarewicz’s Urban Development 
course in the MURP program have 
analyzed recently developed projects 
throughout the Denver region. 

Dr. Makarewicz and a graduate student 
are analyzing the projects to write an 
instructional article for the Journal of 
Planning Education and Research on the 
development timeline, and differences in 
the planning review process by project 
and municipality. 

Little has been written on this topic in 

the last 30 years, but it is a major aspect 
of most city planners’ jobs. 
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